
 
 
November 21, 2024 
 
 
TO:  Flood Authority Members 
 
FROM:  Scott Boettcher, Staff 
 
SUBJECT: Gage Alert Signups and National Weather Service and Lower Basin Forecasting 
 
Purpose of this memo is to provide an update on gage alert sign-ups and NWS Lower Basin Forecasting.  
Contact Scott (360/480-6600, scottb@sbgh-partners.com) with questions. 
 

Gage Alert Sign-Ups 

 
 

NWS Lower Basin River Forecasting 
 
 Recent conversations with NWS, NWRFC, NOAA, WEST, and Aberdeen confirmed pathway forward 

to a lower basin river forecast predicated (minimally) on one-year of tidal data from new tide gage. 
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